Subject: Re: The end (?) of ubuntu packages Posted by Klugier on Wed, 31 Jan 2018 21:13:19 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Honza,

I would like to thank you for your grate work for U++ community. You have done outstanding job in the last 8 years. Personally, I have never used your package, but the existence of them is very important for us and our users.

I think we should move to Snap and/or Flatpack in the future. It is easier to maintenance, between distributions and is more portable solution. Just like our Windows distribution. This is the good moment to re-investigate our market strategy.

At the end - thank you for this outstanding contribution over the last 8 years. I would like to wish you good luck in your personal and profession life. I hope you will never forget about us.

In addition, Honza outage will not have any impact on the further development cycle or bug fixing activity. He is not active developer since I remember. The only lose is that he gave fantastic support on our forum and he created packages for Ubuntu.

Sincerely, Klugier